
DONOR INFORMATION

Name: _______________________________________________________________________________________

Organization (if applicable): __________________________________________________________________

Mailing Address: _____________________________________________________________________________

City: _______________________________     State: _________ Zip: ___________________________

Phone number:_____________________ Email Address: _________________________________

I/We would like help this student Pay It Forward to the next class through a donation of:

Please make checks payable and send to:

___ $25
___ $50
___ $100
___ $250
___ $ Other _________

I am supporting _________________________________ [youth’s name] in their effort to Pay It Forward, which will 
support the mission of the Wildlife Leadership Academy to engage and empower high school age youth 
to become Conservation Ambassadors to ensure a sustained wildlife, fisheries and natural resource 
legacy for future generations.

PAY IT FORWARD DONATION FORM

PAYMENT INFORMATION

Secured payment online at www.wildlifeleadershipacademy.org/give

Check or Money Order Enclosed for $_____________ [check no._______]  Date:_____________

Wildlife Leadership Academy
7 E Water St., Lock Haven, PA  17745

The mission of the Wildlife Leadership Academy is to engage and empower high school age youth to become Conservation Ambassadors to ensure 
a sustained wildlife, fisheries and natural resource legacy for future generations. The Academy, a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, is a cooperative 
initiative involving state agencies and conservation organizations. Your contributions are tax-deductible.

The official registration and financial information of Wildlife Leadership Academy may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by 
calling toll free, within Pennsylvania, 1 (800) 732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement.

Please check here if you, or your organization, wishes to remain anonymous and NOT be 
recognized on our website or in our Annual Report.


